
 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION AND DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Jubilee Garden Party Tuesday 24th May and Friday 27th May 

We will be holding a Jubilee Street Party, for the children, during the nursery day.   The children will be 

making and baking treats for their street Party.  The dress code is "Dress the Impress" (the queen) or "Red, 

White and Blue".  Small donations of crisps, savoury biscuits, sweet biscuits and Squash would be 

appreciated. 

Half Term Holiday – Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 

Play scheme will be running from Monday 30th – Wednesday 1st – if you would like your child to attend, 

please pick up a booking form from the Nursery Office.  There is a charge for this.  

Teacher Training Day – Inset Day – Monday 6th June 2022 - Nursery closed to all children  

In-person Parent Consultations – Monday 6th June 2022 

We will be using our next Inset Day to offer all parents the opportunity to book an appointment to come 

and speak with your child’s key worker.   

Each appointment will be for a maximum of 15 minutes with your child’s key worker.  We will have to be 

strict with the timings, as you can imagine, so that we can ensure everyone gets a chance to meet and talk 

with their child’s key worker.  The teachers and senior leaders will also be available for you to talk to if you 

have any further concerns or questions.   

The appointments will be available between 9am and 4pm and offered in 20-minute slots.  This will enable 

you to have your full 15 minutes talking with your child’s key worker.   We will be out on the door with 

clipboards, next week for you to book your appointment.  We will text and notify you on the day.  

If we could please ask you to minimise the number or people who attend the appointment to a maximum 

of three people, including your nursery child.  You will only have access to the Nursery space your child 

attends and the outside space.   

We would ask that all adults wear a mask whilst in nursery.  

Open Evening for September Children 

If your child will be continuing their nursery journey here at Allens Croft Nursery, and you have accepted a 

nursery place for September 2022, we would like to offer you the opportunity to attend an open evening 

on Tuesday 14th June.   

This will give you the opportunity to meet a number of the nursery key workers, and have a look around 

the nursery space your child will be moving up to.   You will be able to ask any questions you may have 

about Nursery for September.   

These viewings will be by appointment only, we will be out on the door with clipboards for you to book 

your appointment next week, we will text to notify you on the day.   The appointments will be 3.30-4.00, 

4.00-4.30 and 4.30-5.00.  We would request that no more than 3 people, including your child attend.  All 

adults must wear a mask whilst in the nursery.   

If your child attends afterschool, they will be in a separate space.  If you would like your child with you for 

the visit we will collect them from after school for you. 

Allens Croft Nursery School,                           

Allens Croft Road, Kings Heath,         

Birmingham, B14 6RP 

Tel: 0121 675 0362  

Email: enquiry@allenscn.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 
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